


As a resident of Western Sydney, we are sick and tired of being the rubbish tip of Sydney! 
For many years we have had to tolerate the continual smell from the many tips in our immediate 
area. The Council, EPA and state government either can't, won't or are powerless to do anything 
to STOP THE STENCH. 
Now as a government you want to add to the pain and suffering by not only adding additional 
pollution (I don't believe for a second it will be controlled),but to further congest our already 
umdermaintained, under capacity roads by loading them up with garbage trucks. ENOUGH IS 
ENOUGH!!! 
DO YOUR JOB AND LISTEN TO THE PEOPLE AND STOP TAKING THE EASIEST PATH! 
WE are NOT second class citizens. 


